
 

Parish Office: 204-268-2453          Email: info@stmoloh.ca            Website: www.stmoloh.ca 

 Pastor:  Rev. Fr. Michael Agazie        pastor@stmoloh.ca        

33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time      November 19th, 2023 
========================================================================================== 

Sunday Mass - 9:00 am at St Mary and 11:00 am at Our Lady of Hope.   Saturday evening Mass - 5:00 pm at St Mary  

Rosary- Sunday at 8:30 am at St. Mary, prior to Sunday Mass.  

Daily Masses are scheduled at St Mary at 9:00 am Tuesday through Friday.  Adoration will be on Fridays after the Mass. 

First Friday of the month Masses will be dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and will be a Healing Mass.  

On First Saturdays there will be a 9:00 am Mass and it will be dedicated to the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available after the daily Masses or upon request to the pastor. 

Please check the bulletins or the website for details of changes to this schedule as circumstances may change.  

If you are in immediate need of a priest, call Fr. Michael Agazie at 204-218-8193.  If you have other questions, please call 

the parish office at 204-268-2453 or send an email to info@stmoloh.ca.   

================================================================================================== 

Mass Intentions:      St Mary                  Our Lady of Hope             

Nov 18 - 5 pm + Rev. Fr. Owen Steeves by Carol Bender 

Nov 19 – 9 am + Don Kubish by Virginia Kubish 

Nov 21 – 9 am + Leocadia & John Pshednowek by Theresa Buss 

Nov 22 – 9 am + members of Sliva and Witoski families by Carol Witoski & family 

Nov 23 – 9 am + Alfred Buss by Theresa Buss 

Nov 24 – 9 am + Leocadia & John Pshednowek by Theresa Buss 

Nov 25 - 5 pm + Elizabeth & Thomas Weselak by Mel Zabrocki and family 

Nov 26 – 9 am + Mary Lozinski by Grace and Vern Decterow 

 
There are daily and Sunday Masses available for intentions.  Please use the designated envelopes at the back of the 
church to request Mass intentions ($10 per Mass) or contact the pastor or parish office 204-268-2453.  
==================================================================================================
Keep in your prayers:  Mary Jane Stefansson, Sue Johanneson, Trevor Szajewski, Rosanne Bortoluzzi, Connie Quenett, 
Monika Mehl, Anne Sedo, Tatjana Stegne, Carol Mravinec and all the sick and suffering in our parishes. 
================================================================================================== 
Book of Life: The Book of Life has been placed at the church entrance. Please take the opportunity during the month of 
October to write the names of any deceased persons you personally want to remember. In November the Book of Life 
will be placed before the altar but of course you may still add names to the Book of Life after masses. 
================================================================================================== 
Catechism: Catechism class this weekend after Sunday 9am Mass. We will be introducing the children to the Nativity 
Play for the Christmas Eve Mass. We kindly ask for an extra 15 minutes of class time. Nov 19th from 10am – 11:30 am.  
 

St. Mary 
 Roman Catholic Church 

530 Atlantic Ave   PO Box 760 
Beausejour, MB   R0E 0C0 

 

Our Lady of Hope 
 Roman Catholic Church 

34131 PTH 15 
Anola, MB  R5L 0G7 

 



Building fund donations: Thank you to everyone who has donated to the furnace replacement project so far this year. 
Our goal was to reach an estimated $30000 but only $12000 has been donated to the building fund to date. Since this is 
a diocesan approved project, 100% of the money donated until the end of the year is not subject to the diocesan tax. 
Please consider a further donation to the building fund before yearend. 
================================================================================================== 
New Missals: The new liturgical year begins on December 3 with the first Sunday of Advent and the new Living with 
Christ Missals for 2023-2024 will be available beginning next Sunday at a suggested cost of $7.00. There are also a 
limited number of Youth Missals (for age 7 and up) available at a cost of $10 each. 
================================================================================================== 
Perogy Making: The CWL ladies will be making perogies on Wednesday, November 22nd at 1:00p.m. and Thursday, 
November 23rd at 9:30 a.m. We need a few volunteers Wednesday afternoon to help with peeling potatoes, making the 
fillings and dough, with more help needed for Thursday when the perogies are being made. Please come and enjoy the 
fellowship with a lunch to follow. Perogies may be ordered from Jan Law at 204-268-1667. The price is $7.00 per dozen 
and quantities are limited, so order early. Orders will be ready approximately 1:00p.m. in the church basement on 
November 23rd. 
================================================================================================== 
Good Shepherd Campaign: The goal of the 2023 Good Shepherd Campaign, Forward! With Hope!, is to raise $400,000 to 
support the ongoing forward momentum in the lives of all the faithful of the Archdiocese of St. Boniface since we 
emerged from the pandemic. The campaign is vital, as it supports the ongoing formation of priests and seminarians who 
are on fire for the Word of God and the Eucharist. Please watch the campaign video that is available on the archdiocesan 
website and Facebook page and consider making a donation to help ensure the future of pastoral work in our 
archdiocese. Donations can be made online at donate.archsaintboniface.ca, or you can place your completed donation 
form in the collection basket, mail the donation card and cheque to the Archdiocese or call the Archdiocese and enquire 
about giving monthly through a PAD (Pre-Authorized Debit). Good Shepherd Campaign brochures are available at the 
back of the church or by contacting the parish office. Please continue to pray for new vocations, for our seminarians, and 
clergy. 
Please note that the Good Shepherd Campaign special collection will be held on the weekend of November 25 & 26. 
================================================================================================== 
Stewardship Reflection: “Well done, my good and faithful servant. Since you have been faithful in small matters, I will 
give you great responsibilities.” - Matthew 25:21  
 
God calls us to nurture and develop the gifts He has given us and then generously return a portion with increase. He 
doesn’t want us to waste or hoard the gifts He has given us. He expects us to grow our gifts, to use them wisely, and to 
be generous with them. Unfortunately, many of us are not generous in proportion to all that God has given us. God asks 
us to be generous with all our gifts, especially the one that means the most to you.  - taken from archsaintboniface.ca 
================================================================================================== 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


